
 

Dear Provider, 

Please see Governor DeSantis’ Executive Order 20-131 that lifts restrictions on child care programs and 
allows summer camps and youth programs to become operational effective as of May 22, 2020. 

As a result of the Executive Order, please see the following updates on capacity and group sizes for all 
registered and licensed child care providers: 

Q. Are there limitations on capacity?  

A. Only limitations on capacity as licensed. Providers are encouraged to consider recommendations for 
group sizes and social distancing measures issued by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). 

Q. Are there limitations on group sizes?  

A. No; however, the CDC recommends that group sizes remain small and that there be no mixing of one 
group with another group. 

For licensing ratios, the Office of Child Care Regulation or the local licensing agency, will continue to 
monitor and cite for any violations. 

 

 
  

 

 
This email is from an EXTERNAL source and did not originate from a Hillsborough County email 
address.  Use caution when clicking on links and attachments from outside sources. 

 


